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Inspection at the Wroctaw University of Science
and Technology

Since 29 November this year, officers of the Control Proceedings Department of the
CBA Regional Office in Wroctaw have been controlling the implementation of the
University's management system in the area of teaching processes, carried out as
part of the project titled “Integrated Programme for the Development of the Wroctaw
University of Science and Technology” co-financed by the European Social Fund.

The scheduled date for the inspection completion is 28 February 2023.
Under the Act on the CBA, this period may be extended for another six months.
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